Dear Dr Shirazi,

Re: Pregnancy outcome in amniocentesis and chorionic villous sampling: 10-year report

I am pleased to inform you that your Abstract has been accepted as a poster presentation at the 15th World Congress in Fetal Medicine.

This year we have decided again to give all delegates a CD with all the poster presentations, which will give more exposure to your work and reduce your effort and cost of actually preparing a poster.

I would be grateful if you could send an image or figure to illustrate your presentation until 31st May 2016.

If you have not registered yet please do so as soon as possible and make the necessary arrangements for travel and accommodation. The registration fee is €400 and provides access to all sessions, meals and social events.

If you require any help please contact Natalia Borkowska, who is head of FMF education (Natalia@fetalmedicine.org)

I very much look forward to seeing you in Mallorca and I promise you an exciting and enjoyable meeting.

Best regards

Kypros Nicolaides

The Fetal Medicine Foundation

137 Harley Street

London, W1G 6BG

United Kingdom

Tel. 0044 (0) 2070343070

Email: education@fetalmedicine.org